
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) cordially invites you to 
attend a public information meeting to discuss improvements to SH 2 from US 60 
North to Hospital Road. This meeting will be held May 7, 2008, at 6:00 pm in the 
Vinita High School Cafeteria located at 801 North Adair Street, Vinita, Oklahoma 
74301. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is also intended to share information, provide you 
with preliminary findings regarding the proposed project, and give you the 
opportunity to ask any questions you may have.    
 
For more information or if you have any questions, contact Mr. Craig Moody, 
Public Involvement Officer (405) 522-1465, cmoody@odot.org; or Mr. James 
Pruett, Project Manager (405) 522-7604, jpruett@odot.org. 
 
ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all residents, including those who 
may be disabled.  If you would like to attend this meeting but find it difficult 
because of a disability, architectural barrier, or another special need, please 
contact Mr. Craig Moody at (405) 522-1465. 
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